IN DISCRETE MATHEMATICS...

Encouraging wovds...

This is your Newsletter -- that
means that its success will be dependent
on the willingness of you the readers to
share your discrete thoughts and class-
room experiences -- your use of written
materials and software -- your informa-
tion about resources -- your questions
andresponses -- your cartoonsand prob-
lems -- your articles and announce-
ments.

So while you are going about
your way in discrete mathematics, keep
the Newsletter in mind, and if you no-
tice something that might be of interest,
write a few paragraphs to submit to the
Newsletter.

You will be thanked profusely
by the other readers of IN DISCRETE
MATHEMATICS... Using Discrete
Mathematics in the Classroom.
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Editors...

The editors of the Newsletter
are Susan H. Picker and Joseph G.
Rosenstein. This issue was composed

on Pagemaker by Virginia Moore of
DIMACS.

Authors...

L. Charles (Chuck) Biehl teaches at
Thomas McKean High School in
Wilmington, Delaware.

Kathy Blackwood teaches at Venice
High School in Los Angeles, Califor-
nia.

Ethel Breuche teaches at Freehold
Township High School in Freehold,
New Jersey.

Elyse Magram teaches at Smithtown
High School West in Smithtown, New
York.

Joseph Malkevitch 1s a professor of
mathematics at York College of the
City University of New York.
Anthony Piccolino teachers at
Montclair State College in Uppoer
Montclair, New Jersey.

Susan H. Picker is a Staff Develop-
ment Specialist at the Office of the
Superintendent for Manhattan High
Schools, New York.

Joseph G. Rosenstein is a professor of
mathematicsat Rutgers University, New
Brunswick, New Jersey.

Ken Sullins teaches at Chelsea High
School in Chelsea, Michigan.

Lillis Weber teachers at Mandarin High
School in Jacksonville, Florida.

Subscriptions...

Please send us the name, ad-
dress, phone number, and school of any
teacher who should receive a copy of
this Newsletter, and we will include
him/her on our mailing list.

Credits...

The preparation of this News-
letter is a project of the Leadership
Program in Discrete Mathematics at
Rutgers University, New Brunswick,
New Jersey. Funding for the Newsletter
is provided by the National Science
Foundation (NSF).

The Leadership Program in
Discrete Mathematics i1s funded by the
NSF and is co-sponsored by the Rutgers
University Center for Mathematics, Sci-
ence, and Computer Education
(CMSCE) and the Center for Discrete
Mathematics and Theoretical Computer
Science (DIMACS). Joseph G.
Rosenstein is Director of the Leader-
ship Programin Discrete Mathematics.

DIMACS isanational Science
and Technology Center (STC) founded
by the National Science Foundation
(NSF); it was formed in 1989 as a
consortium of four institutions-- Rutgers
University, Princeton University, AT&T
Bell Laboratories, and Bell Communi-
cations Research.

Solutions... (om page 3)
1. The length of the shortest network is
76 feet, so 75 feet of cable is insuffi-
cient.
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2.Total length of wire needed: 37

meters.
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